
 

  

 
 
 

 
As Term 3 commences, the following sports start: 

Boys Rugby League 

Girls Football 
If you require any information about the above sports, please do not hesitate to contact the sports 
office.  
 
 

 
The College extends its best wishes to our Oztag and AFL teams as they travel for upcoming 
competitions over the next week. 
We hope our students enjoy the opportunity to compete against other schools and take pride in 
representing the College with enthusiasm and integrity. Updates on their performances will be 
shared in the coming weeks. 
 
 

 

Best of luck to the team of students competing at the Rockhampton District School Sport Athletics 
Carnival next Tuesday and Wednesday. 

We encourage you to strive for personal bests and represent the College with pride and 
determination. 

Students selected from this event will go on to represent the Rockhampton District at the regional 
carnival in Mackay this August. 
 

 
Please mark the following dates in your calendar for upcoming events: 

Monday 13 October: Sports Awards (5:00pm) 



  

 
Congratulations to the huge number of TCC students who have been selected on the past month to 
represent Rockhampton District School Sport in their chosen sports.  We wish you good luck in 
your progression to Capricornia and State Championships.  
 
Calendars and information regarding dates and venues for RDS sporting trials for 2025 are currently 
available through the link on the TCC website.  
Once we receive the calendar for 2026, this will also be posted on the webpage.  

 
The representative school sport permission details booklet (consent form) will again have all the 
required documentation that schools / district / regions need for your child to participate in trials.   
Please note that the form only needs to be filled in once per sport / trial.  Completed forms will 
need to be handed in by your child at the first trial, and this will then be passed on by officials 
through the various levels of school sport. 
 
Once the booklet is completed, please email it to sport@tccr.com.au and it will be returned to you 
after signatures are completed.  We encourage you where possible to fill the form out electronically 
to assist with eligibility and accuracy of the documents.  If you have any further queries or 
concerns please do not hesitate to contact the sports department. 
 
 
Kind regards, 

sport@tccr.com.au 


